
          
 

 

 

 

Centre for Information Technology 

 

No. MANUU/CIT/F.73/FTS.24/2019/02                                                      18.08.2020 

 
NOTICE 

 
 
CIT is in the process to replace the existing old Fortigate UTM (Firewall) with the recently 

procured new Sophos UTM during this weekend. Hence, Internet Services will not be 

available on Saturday, 22
nd

 August 2020 from 10.00 AM to 1.00 PM for up-gradation of 

Security device. 

 

After the up-gradation is complete the Internet users will be presented with the new login 

screen to access the Internet facility as shown below. However, login credentials for accessing 

the internet shall remain the same. 

 

Director i/c, CIT  

 


